
President’s Report: 

Legislation list is still in the works but the board has been focused on sending out an executive 

recommendation regarding student counseling services. 

Recommendations included investigating counseling services, additional counselors hired, post-

session surveys be conducted and sent to Nancy Hughes, mandatory gender inclusivity training 

be mandatory, and resources to outside mental health services be more readily available to 

students. 
 

Vice President’s Report: 

Registration for OSGA is open so senators can sign up on the sheet after today’s meeting. Funds 

will also need to be set aside for registration. 
 

Secretary’s Report: 

Will not be available for office hours next week because he will be canvassing. Encourages 

students to tune into the presidential debate and make plans to vote in the election. 
 

SAB Report: 

There will be a movie night next Thursday and masks will be required. 
 

Open Discussion and Announcements: 

Burk: is open to advice and questions regarding legislation being written to address counseling 

services. 

Peebles: If anyone in the senate knows someone who sent a survey response, they should 

encourage them to speak with Nancy Hughes about it so that appropriate investigative action can 

be taken. 

Melendez: Enrollment for next semester is open. 

Brooks: Committees should be established and ready by spring semester. 

Alexander: Senators should send absentee forms to Secretary O’zee and Vice President Brooks if 

they are absent to a senate meeting. 
 


